
Wilcox Technical High School  

PFO  
Parents Faculty Organization  
  
 

 Who we are: The PFO is a nonprofit parent faculty organization whose membership 

includes all parents, legal guardians, faculty and administration at Wilcox Technical 

High School. We generally meet the 2nd Tuesday of each month during the school year 

at 6:30 p.m. 

What we do: The purpose of this organization is to encourage a closer association among 
parents, administrators, and faculty by providing face to face contact to learn and discuss 
what is happening at the school and to ask questions. Our goal is to enhance Wilcox 
through PFO members' ideas, leadership, and creativity. We host fundraisers to provide 
academic scholarships for college bound students and tool scholarships for students 
planning on going directly into their trade after graduation. We also provide funds for other 
worthy school programs if resources are available. 

 

Why we need you: We want to improve Wilcox through your ideas, leadership and creativity. 
This is your opportunity to voice your concerns and meet other parents and faculty. We meet 
monthly to keep our members informed on what is happening at Wilcox.  

 
 
 To join: Fill out the form below, staple $10.00 annual dues per family, and return it in a 
sealed envelope to the Parent-Faculty Organization mailbox in the Main Office.  
 

Thank you                                                                                                                                                    

 

Student Name __________________________________________Grade________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name________________________________________________________ 

Address____________________________________________City/Zip Code_____________ 

E-Mail Address___________________________________________Phone______________ 

Signature of 

Parent/Guardian____________________________________________________________ 

 

___Cash    ___Check#________  Please make checks payable to: Wilcox Tech PFO 


